
From: awong  

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 10:55 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: 10684 and 10692 Yonge Street 

I wish to object to the proposed development of the high rise development proposal on 

10684 and 10692 Yonge Street.  

The proposed height and density are not suitable for the community. We already have 

the insane KDA plan for the nearby bernard/yonge area. The traffic will make the 

overwhem condition even worse. Not just for the elgin mills/yonge area, but also for 

adjacent major intersections within a 4km radius as traffic will spilled out to other main 

roads. Bathhurst, Bayview, Leslie are already congested and there is no reasons to 

make things worse unless you are looking from the view of the developers. 

In addition, high rise buildings and high density are also fertile grounds for infectious 

diseases to spread such as the current pandemic and I am sure there will be future 

pandemics to come. 

Alex Wong 

35 Leno Mills Ave, Richmond Hill 


